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Dear parliament
We already have ready access to destroying unborn lives. Please do not support this horrendous new Bill.
 Women and medical workers need Counselling and support, not faster tracked abortions that will reduce future
 fertility and cause distress to midwives and doctors. Seeing a still-born child is very sad, seeing a poisoned and
 dismembered fetus is much more distressing. Don't support the Bill please. 
Regards,
Dr Anita Clerke
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